Minutes
Shady Grove Elementary PTA
General Membership Meeting
February 18, 2016

The February Membership Meeting was held in conjunction with Detective Night.
-Another great turnout of about 125 people. 
-Cost was affordable but would be even cheaper next time around since the mistakes are ironed out.
-We got fabulous feedback from the kids, parents, and staff on this event.
-It was a lot of work, so in the future I would form a committee to help out.
-As families arrived, they received a packet of information to start them off on their journey to solve a mystery about a library book returned with cheesy fingerprints and a soda spilled on it.  Whodunnit?  The suspects included popular children’s book characters such as Harry Potter, Elephant and Piggie, Pete the Cat, and Percy Jackson.
-Families decoded word puzzles, measured, and compared key shapes and more to solve the mystery.
-We want to thank Tabetha Swertfeger for inventing Detective Night.
-We also want to thank Erin Reed, Tabetha Swertfeger, our staff, and parent volunteers for executing such a fun family program.      
                    
Respectfully submitted,
Stephanie Estey, Secretary



Next Meeting:
PTA Board Meeting is
Thursday March 10, 2016
6:30pm

PTA Program
Rock A Thon
Thursday March 17, 2016
4:00pm
